
14 August 2014. 

The ISWI Secretariat Website – some recent stats 
(the following information comes from Mitko of Bulgaria, who maintains this website) 

 

 
The data above reveals how many visitors we are getting (in months: Jan 2013 thru July 2014). 

 

 

This map shows where the visitors are coming from – during the past two weeks. 

 

Mitko’s comment: 

We see that the number of visitors has decreased recently, but still we are popular throughout the world. 

 

This is the website:  http://www.iswi-secretariat.org/ 
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